
From: Request Initiative foia@requestinitiative.org
Subject: Fwd: Ref: RFI 3420

Date: 9 February 2015 15:59
To: Brendan Montague brendan@requestinitiative.org, Kyla Mandel kyla@desmog.uk

Just got the Ridley Cap Payments back.

Looks like a pretty penny to me.

Jack

---------- Forwarded message ----------
From: Access to Information Helpdesk <ATIHelpdesk@rpa.gsi.gov.uk>
Date: 9 February 2015 at 14:33
Subject: Ref: RFI 3420
To: "foia@requestinitiative.org" <foia@requestinitiative.org>

9 February 2015
Ref: RFI 3420
 
 
Dear Mr Alexander
 
Re: Freedom of Information] – Information Request
 
Thank you for your request for information dated 21-Jan-2015 which has been dealt with under Freedom of
Information Act 2000 (FoIA).
 
The information you have requested is as follows:
 
Blagdon Farming Ltd were paid the following under the Single Payments Scheme for each Scheme Year (the
payments have been made in both Euros and pounds):
 
        2005    £126,163.40

2006    £122,459.60
2007    £117,952.80

        2008    £125,106.74
        2009    £151,995.04
        2010    €168,012.40
        2011    €166,823.44
        2012    €234,263.08
        2013    £231,092.63
        2014    €240,014.57
 
Viscount Ridleys 1965 Trust were paid the following under the Single Payments Scheme for each Scheme Year:
 

2005    £45.53
2006    £70.64
2007    £140.57
2008    £234.93
2009    £360.45
2010    £431.57
2011    £522.96
2012    £537.98
2013    £4983.66
2014    £472.88

 
M W Ridley's 1995 Trust were paid the following under the Single Payments Scheme for each Scheme Year:
 
        2005    £215.42

2006    £334.21
2007    £665.11
2008    £1111.59
2009    £0
2010    £358.46
2011    £9286.65
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2011    £9286.65
2012    £17800.17
2013    £18133.55
2014    £16698.83

 
If you are not happy with the way we have handled your request, you can ask for an internal review. These
requests should be submitted within two months of the date of receipt of the response to your original letter and
should be addressed to: Access to Information, Rural Payments Agency, North Gate House, 21-23 Valpy Street,
Reading, RG1 1AF.
 
Yours sincerely
 
 
Access to Information Helpdesk
Rural Payments Agency | North Gate House | Reading | RG1 1AF
Tel: 0118 9687656 | Fax: 0118 9687250 | Email: atihelpdesk@rpa.gsi.gov.uk
Follow us on Twitter @Ruralpay
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-- 
Jack Alexander 
Head of Research at Request Initiative 

M: 07834 816325
London 

Freeing information for an empowered civil society
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